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Overview 

● High School staff and administration have been working diligently to implement the 
Continuity of Learning plan.  The high school had a strong foundation of tools to use in 
this environment as a result of past work to incorporate technology and new methods of 
instruction utilizing flipped classroom concepts and promoting student ownership of 
learning.  The high school and District is continuously monitoring student, family and 
staff feedback to adjust plans in order to meet the needs of students.  Initial feedback is 
positive as all parties develop daily routines in learning. 

● Administration and staff are participating in a variety of networking and learning 
opportunities through webinars and live sessions with various types of participants to 
assist learning and social emotional needs of students and families during the health 
emergency.  Events are sponsored by various organizations.  Examples are:  CESA, 
Professional Organizations, College Board, Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction, 
UW System, Technical College System, etc. 

● Activities - Administrators and Activities Director have been working with various student 
clubs and athletics to cancel/postpone events scheduled for the month of April.  Events 
beyond April will continue to be monitored and evaluated as more information, guidelines 
and requirements are determined based on the status of the health emergency. 
 
 
March 2020 - THS Students of the Month 
Cole Marheine 9 
Morgan Hansmann 9 
Blake Felser 10 
Amelia Richert 10 
Eric Strong 11 
Allison Schmidt 11 
Keaton Jed 12 
McKenna Roessler 12 


